
	

	

Regulatory Circular RG16-052 

Date:  March 16, 2016 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  Discontinuation of Legacy Floor Broker Workstation (“FBW”) 
 

This circular is being issued to remind users that effective March 31, 2016, the legacy FBW application 
will be discontinued. Thus, beginning Friday, April 1, 2016, access and support will be available solely 
for the FBW2 application rather than both.   
 
Users are encouraged to go to Post 10 for FBW2 training if needed. 
 
Additional Information:	
Questions regarding the operational topics in this circular may be directed to the CBOE Help Desk at 
866-728-2263 or helpdesk@cboe.com. 


